From: Barber, Rodney <Rodney.Barber@cnpower.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2023 9:16 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Stefan, Oana <Oana.Stefan@cnpower.com>

Subject: EB-2023-0188 Evaluation of Policy on Utility Consolidations

Canadian Niagara Power Inc. would like to participate in this consultation.
Please register:

Oana Stefan

Manager, Regulatory Affairs

905-871-0330 ext. 3271
oana.stefan@cnpower.com

Regards,

Rod Barber

Regulatory Analyst

Canadian Niagara Power Inc.

1130 Bertie St. Fort Erie, ON L2A 5Y2
Phone: 905-871-0330 ex.3291

Fax: 905-871-8818

This e-mail (including any attachments) may contain confidential, proprietary and privileged
information, and unauthorized disclosure or use is prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error,
please notify the sender and delete this e-mail from your system
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